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  Letter dated 16 July 2014 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 

 

 As you are aware, the Security Council has completed its review of the 

measures pertaining to the sanctions regime in Liberia, in accordance with Security 

Council resolution 2128 (2013). 

 As an outcome of the review, the members of the Security Council request the 

Secretary-General to conduct an assessment mission and report to the Council, by 

1 October 2014, on the progress that Liberia has made towards meeting the 

conditions set out in Security Council resolution 1521 (2003) for the termination of 

sanctions, and to provide recommendations on United Nations assistance and other 

technical assistance to the Government of Liberia in:  

 • Improving its capacities to undertake the proper management of arms and 

ammunition, including enacting the necessary legislative frameworks;  

 • Facilitating the effective monitoring and management of the border regions 

between Liberia and Côte d’Ivoire. 

 The Security Council requests the Secretary-General to dispatch such an 

assessment mission, to be led by the Department of Political Affairs and carried out 

in coordination with the Department of Peacekeeping Operations, the United 

Nations Mission in Liberia, in accordance with paragraph 3 of Security Council 

resolution 2116 (2013), and with other relevant actors. 

 

 

(Signed) Eugène-Richard Gasana 

President of the Security Council 
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